
 

 

14 September 2015 
 

Ten Network Responds To ACCC Announcement Regarding 
Proposed Transactions With Foxtel And Multi Channel 
Network. 
 
The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (“ACCC”) today released a 
Statement of Issues in relation to Ten Network Holdings Limited’s (ASX: TEN) (“TEN”) 
proposed transactions with Foxtel Management Pty Limited, as agent for the Foxtel 
Partnership (“Foxtel”), and Multi Channel Network Pty Ltd (“MCN”). 
 
The Statement of Issues sets out the ACCC’s preliminary views and identifies further lines of 
inquiry that the ACCC wishes to undertake.  
 
TEN is in the process of reviewing the document and preparing its response. 
 
TEN firmly considers that the objective evidence establishes that the proposed transactions 
will increase competition in the relevant markets. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Neil Shoebridge 
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